
 
 
Subject: Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main Replacement Project Update: Aug. 12 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner:  
 
Paving will take place on Malone Drive this Thursday. By the end of the week, residents of 
Attiva Peachtree Apartments will need to exit their garage to Peachtree Boulevard. Signage and 
flaggers will be in place to guide motorists once this change takes place. Parking remains 
available on Malone Drive outside of the construction zone.  
 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Peachtree Boulevard Water Transmission Main 
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project 
Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour 
emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243. 
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